Government of Karnataka
Directorate of Child Protection
Vishweshwaraiah Kendra, Chikka Gopura, 3" Floor
Dr.Ambedkar Veedhi, Bangalore-01

E-mail-icps.kar@gmail.com Phone No: 080-22867381/2/3
KSICPS/TRG/7/SAMVADA/2021-22 Date 95 -5-2021
To
The Head of the Team SAMVADA
NIMHANS
Dear Sir/Madam,
Sub: Support to Children & Child Care Service Providers in the COVID
Crisis
Ref: Government of India, MWCD letter No-CW-11-30/37/2016-C'W-11
Date:4/5/2021
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As per the above mentioned subject and Vide reference letter it is mentioned
that, in the light of the COVID crisis, SAMVADA is organising support services for
the existing telephone helplines of the State Governments and that support is being
given by NIMHANS supported by Ministry of Women & Child Devzlopment,
Government of India. Directorate of Child Protection, Government of Karnataka has
started free Tele-Counselling Toll Free No:14499 service in collaboraiion with
UNICEF to the children of Karnataka.

There are more than 900 Counsellors working under the Integrated Child
Protection Scheme including all registered CCIs Counsellors in Karnataka. In order to
reach out to the most vulnerable children in the Karnataka, it is here by requested to
organize support service for these counsellors to strengthen 14499 services.
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If you find Children in Distress Please Contact Child Line-1098 %g‘ﬁ



